
 
 
 
Friday 17th January 2020 
 
Homework 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our topic at the moment is all about dinosaurs.  In class, we have listened carefully to the 
beginning sound in the word dinosaur. Together, think of some other words that begin 
with the ‘d’ sound, and encourage your child to write these words in their homework 
book.  Help your child to cut out some more objects that begin with this sound.  This 
could be from a newspaper or magazine. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Sanford and Miss Williamson 
 


